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15 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Following yesterday’s Ministerial announcement, the mid-term break has been extended.  

School will finish at 2pm on Friday 16 October and remain closed from Monday 19  

October and will not reopen until Monday 2 November. 

 

 During the extra week’s holiday, no remote learning or learning packs will be 

provided as per Department of Education instruction. 

 There will be no key worker provision as per Department of Education instruction. 

  During the week beginning 19 October direct payments will be made to pupils in receipt 

of Free School Meals. 

 

Apologies for the late notice of these changes, we only received official notification of this 

directive from the Department of Education yesterday afternoon. 

 

I appreciate that this is stressful and challenging time for the whole school community. Please 

continue to follow government guidelines over the coming weeks so that we can all return to 

school safely. 

 

Take care and keep safe, 

Miss Keegan 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Principal:  Miss Fiona Keegan BEd MEd PQH 


